
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 
(As shared by Fr. John in his sermon last Sunday): 

 
Thank you to everyone who signed up to donate items for our annual AGAPE Bags  
(formerly known as BLESSING Bags). The AGAPE Bags will be distributed at Aviator  
Park on March 30th to those experiencing homelessness. Kindly deliver your donations  
by placing them in the Homeless Ministry basket located on the balcony level by the  
Resource Center by March 26th if you have not already done so.  
 
If you would like to join us at Aviator Park on March 30th to help distribute the AGAPE 
Bags or to help serve or donate food, kindly sign up here.  
 

In Christ's service, 
The Homeless Ministry 

 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e084caaad2ca5fc1-homeless3#/

